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Promotional Pictures  
Angela Dicks is on board to do our promotional photography, we just need to give her a few weeks 
advance notice of when the pictures are to be taken. I will be making a motion that we allocate a stipend of 
$100.00 to pay Angela for her photography services. 
 
New signage hardware  
HGMC has a new A-Frame sign and a free-standing retractable banner that can be displayed at our 
performance and events.  
The A-Frame sign holds two 24” x 36” posters and is weatherproof, so it can be used inside or outside..  
The retractable banner is 6½ feet high x 2½ feet wide and is self-contained in a weighted base.  
Both of these items can be used at our Ware Center performance on March 3, 2017.  
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted by Doug Wentz, Public Relations and Marketing Chairperson 


